
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-465  12th October 2022 
 

 

 

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information 
Act, received on 22nd September 2022, reference number FOI 22-465.  I can 

confirm that the Health Board has completed a search of its records and has 
established that it does not hold information in relation to your request below: 

 
After receiving imparted impartial information from a member of the 

Queens Council of the Law Society of England I request the following 
under HM Freedom of Information Act of 2000: 

 
Please provide a full statistical count of all and any incidences of any 

individual(s) making contact with or being contacted by the hospital, 
The First Minister or any Psychiatrist from the following organisations: 

 
A) MI5 

 

B) Any other secret service. 
 

C) MI6 
 

In pursuant to HM Covert Intelligence Sources (Criminal Conduct) Act 
2021 in order to carry out any authorised actions as detailed in my 

previous foir concerning the cited intelligence act. 
 

Between 1/3/2021 - 1/3/2022 
I do not require a disclosure of any cases, if any, just the statistical 

count. 
 

 


